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Ref. D/F: 71466

Mrs AM Burdett
30 Mallow Park
MAIDENHEAD
SL6 65Q

12 July 2012

Dear Mrs Burdett

On behalf of the Thames Valley and Chiitern Air Ambulance Trust, I would like to
say thank you to you and to all concerned for your generous donation of
£230.40 given following your recent street party. This kind contribution is greatly
appreciated and I can assure you that the money will be put to very good use.

We are indebted to all who support us and help us to raise the £2.8 million per
annum necessary to maintain the service across Berkshire, Oxfordshire and
Buckinghamshire.

If you or any of your neighbours would like to find out more about the work that
we do, or would be interested in becoming one of our much valued volunteers, I
can be contacted on the telephone number above to discuss the matter in further
detail. Alternatively please visit our website: ‘www.tvacaa.org’.

Thank you once again for your tremendous support.

Yours sincerely

ezl

Katie Whelpdale
Berkshire Fundraising Manager
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